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NOTICE OF PUBLIC SCOPING

The DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS (DPWH) proposed
a SAMAL ISLAND - DAVAO CITY CONNECTOR (SIDC) PROJECT in Davao
Region (Region XI).

Notice is hereby given to all interested and concerned parties who wish to
participate in the Public Scoping Activities that are scheduled as follows:

Date Time Venue
Barangay Caliclic Gym,
20 September 2019 #9:00 AM — 1:00 PM Talsnd Garden City of

(Friday) Samal, Davao del Norte

21 September 2019 . 'y Cheteau del Mar, Lizada
(Saturday) 9:00 AM = 1100 FM Street, Davao City

*Registration starts at 8:00 AM.

The public scoping is an early stage in the environmental impact assessment
process where the proponent aims to provide an overview of the proposed
project, present proposed action, gather issues and- concerns, and other
relevant information to provide the scope of work and terms of reference for
the preparation of its Environmental Impact Statement.

All interested parties, organizations and agencies are encouraged to provide
inputs during the Public Scoping and public review periods and send
comments to Ms. Lilibeth Rico and Ms. Angel Salcedo through email
rico.lilibeth@dpwh.gov.ph and angel-frances.salcedo@arup.com,
respectively, copy furnish EMB Central Office through email at
eia@emb.gov.ph or eiamd.emb.co@gmail.com.

A copy of the Project Description for Scoping document is downloadable at
our website: www.eia.emb.gov.ph (kindly access the Notice of Public Scoping

link found at our website). We

Protect the environment... Protect life...



